August 24, 2009

Mark Detterman

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Ron Silberman
Fordham Properties
5835 Doyle St., #101
Emeryville, CA 94608

Regarding: RO0002869: 1240 Powell Street, Emeryville, CA 94608

Dear Mark:

Pursuant to your request, [ am submitting this short letter as the present owner of the
property in question. Please consider this letter as a formal request for a No-Further-
Action closure based on the data presented in my consultant’s report entitled,
Environmental Data Report and Reguest for a No-Further-Action Closure, dated March
10, 2009. Dr. Norm Ozaki has uploaded a copy of this report to your FTP site.

I declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information and/or recommendations contained in the
document referenced in the preceding paragraph are true and correct to the best of my knowledge.
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact Dr. Norm Ozaki or me. Dr.

Ozaki can be reached by telephone at 510-301-9869 or by email at nozaki4472(@gmail.com. I

can be reached by telephone at my business office at 510-547-7177 or by email at

rons31@yahoo.com. Thank you for vour consideration.

Sincerely, )

Ron Silberman

Fordham Properiies Inc.

5835 Doyle St.

Suite 101

Emerpville, CA 94608
510 547-7177

FAX 547-8442



Fordhom Properties Inc.
5835 Dayle St.

Suite 101

Emeryville, 4 94608
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